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Selena Gomez was a guest on this Monday’s episode of David
Letterman. Letterman started off my saying the last time you
were on the show, you were with Justin Bieber. People stated
that Letterman continued to say that the relationship is no
longer going on. Gomez broke into a smile, saying she is
single and that she’s good. NY Daily News describes Bieber and
Letterman’s  last  meeting  together  on  the  show.  Letterman
recounted making the ‘Biebz’ cry, and Gomez chirped in and
stated, “That makes two of us!”

What are some ways to apologize for making your partner cry?
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Cupid’s Advice:

No matter the situation, it is never a great idea to make your
partner cry. Although it is usually inevitable, you should try
your hardest not to make your mate shed tears. Did you two get
in a fight over money? Over the job you just loss? Or what
your parents think of your love? Don’t fume up over them, calm
your temper and speak like adults. Cupid has some more advice:

1. Flowers: Flowers are pretty much the universal sign for
‘I’m sorry.’ They show your mate how much you care for them.
Not really by how much you spent on them, I mean picking weed
flowers won’t do. It shows how much they mean to you. Even if
you did make your partner cry, the flowers are a symbol for
the love you have for your partner. Make sure you pick out
their favorite flowers if you really messed up!

2.  ‘I’m  sorry’  letter:  Letters  show  words,  words  show
everything in the world. Emotions, feelings, power, strength,
love; words can describe anything you wish to say. Say you
made your partner cry over a petty fight, quickly grab a pen
and paper and start writing away. In the letter, obviously
apologize for whatever the situation may be, and express your
feelings for you mate. How much they mean to you, how you
cannot ever lose them, everything you’re thinking.

3. Date: Take your beau out on a date for your mess up. Of
course you should always take your partner out every once in a
while. However, if you made your partner cry, they deserve a
date asap. Take them to their favorite restaurant, or cook a
meal at home. Combine the first two with this last one. Bring
them flowers and the heartfelt letter you wrote for them on
the date and you’re all clear!

Have you ever made your partner cry? Explain your experience
below!


